
14300 Prairie St. llC
20949 ShermanAve. Detroit MI 48033

Tel: (313) 421 2285 -OR - 1 (877) 554 - 2030

June 2nd, 2014

Smalley Construction Company Inc.
1742 US 10,
Scottville, MI 49454

Attn: Mr. Joe Smalley.

RE: :lIlegal dumping of unauthorized materials on our property.

Dear Mr. Smalley:

My neighbor, Brett of Detroit Recycled Concrete was looking for me this morning, and drove over to the Prairie St. yard.

Brett was shocked and dismayed by what he saw here.

I was not in attendance, but the gate was open, instead of locked, as it should be. Brett drove into our yard and ob-
served 50 or 60 odd trailer loads of illegal material dumped on our property.

Brett asked me why I would allow you to dump illegal material on our land, and I told I did not authorize any such dump-
ing.

Brett then went on to advise me that all of the material you get from digging up basements, must, by law, go to a li-
censed landfill.

I have already written to you twice, concerning this matter. I have asked you to come and meet with me so we can dis-
cuss your intentions. You have not bothered to comply with my valid requests.

Therefore, this letter is your official notice to

CEASE AND DESIST

FROM ANY DUMPING ANY MATERIAL ON OUR LAND.

Jim Sinclair


